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In September 2013, in cooperation with UIBS Teamwork, we launched an 
innovative production management system, IPOsystem in the mechanical 
department of our company. This is a good time to emphasize the positive 
changes that have already taken place in our company. Our experience so far 
allows us to calmly look at the next stage of implementation in the assembly 
department. 

The activity of our company is very seasonal. The key to our success is flexibility, 
experience, openness and recognition of our clients' needs. In order to meet the 
growing market demands, we needed a tool that would allow us to provide 
precise answers to questions about production possibilities and deadlines. From 
the many programs offered to us, we chose IPOsystem because it best suited our 
specific activity (diversity and individuality of customer orders). 

Today, thanks to specialists from UIBS and the System implemented by them, we 
have significantly improved internal communication and significantly improved 
the work of designers and technologists. The introduced IPOsystem visibly 
improved the enterprise management system after the first functionalities were 
launched. 

The knowledge and experience in the implementation of production management 
systems by consultants working with us turned out to be an additional advantage. 
Their commitment and responsible approach to the implementation process 
facilitates the understanding of the introduced tools among their users. Our 
experience shows that it is a fully credible and reliable partner that responds to 
emerging needs on an ongoing basis. 

In the near future, we expect further effects of the system's work - improvement 
of the timeliness of contracts, optimization of employment and increased 
production efficiency. 

 

signed on 14/11/2013 by: 

Mariusz Goik, Vice President of the Management Board 

 

(the original document in Polish is available at: 
https://iposystem.com/public/referencje/referencja_ice.pdf) 

 

 


